
 
Audubon Community Education 

350 EDGEWOOD AVENUE ● AUDUBON, NJ 08106 ● 856-547-7695, EXT 4186 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The Audubon Traveling Basketball 3rd thru 6th Gr. Traveling Program is 

back for the 2021-2022 Basketball Season!  The Registration form will 

be brought home on Friday October 15, 2021.  Please be sure to check 

your students back pack for further information and tryout schedule on 

Friday.   

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michele Marchiano 

Director 


